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Dear ECA Families: 
 

As we kick off 2024, we want to take a moment to express our gratitude for your continued support 
and involvement in our school community. To keep you informed about recent events and upcoming 
activities, we invite you to review the information below. We have had some fantastic events recently 
that showcased the incredible talents and achievements of our students, and we look forward to 
sharing these highlights with you which are also listed below. 
 
Special Tribute to MLK, Jr. 
As we observe Martin Luther King, Jr. Day, we 
would like to share a special musical tribute that 
resonates with the values and principles          
championed by Dr. King. The Maccabeats and   
Naturally 7 collaborated on a beautiful rendition of 
James Taylor’s cover, "Shed A Little Light," which 
reflects on the immense contributions of MLK, Jr.  
To watch the performance, click here 
 

Additionally, we are happy to promote this special, 
2024 MLK Commemoration sponsored by Yale   
University: 
RUBY BRIDGES is the speaker for this year's 
Yale MLK, Jr. event which is scheduled for Wednesday, January 24, 2024 | 5:30pm to 7:00pm 
(Doors open at 5:15 p.m.) at Woolsey Hall, 500 College Street, New Haven.   
For more information, click here. 
 

The event is free and open to the public however registration is required. Click here to register.  
 

We look forward to a year filled with learning, growth, and shared accomplishments. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to us. 

Kevin & Amy  

Weeks 19 and 20 ECA SPOTLIGHT: VOLUME 9  

No Classes on January 15th and 16th:   Please be reminded that there will be no classes on January 15 
(Martin Luther King Day) and January 16 (ACES Professional Learning Day) 

ECA COMMUNITY EVENTS 
 

On Tuesday, December 19
th

, students 
from our Creative Writing, Dance, and 
Music Departments came together to 
showcase their collaborative work from 
the fall semester through a presentation/
performance titled “Three Ways to Tell a 
Story.”   
Under the guidance of their instructors, 
Saul Fussiner, Laura Manzella, and   
Polina Nazaykinskaya, our students 
worked for the past three months to fuse 
their art forms into this powerful,        
culminating work. Not only did it provide 
opportunity for them to further growth in 
their chosen art form, but enlightened 
them upon the similarities that exist   
between these three different content 
areas. Below are pictures that showcase 
the progress of our students’ work    
leading to their final presentation.  
Bravi, tutti!  
 

On Wednesday, December 20
th

, our first 
year theatre students shared, “Moments 
From Class,” where they presented upon 
their experiences in their theatre studies 
and performed scenes.  A special thank 
you to their amazing instructors, Ingrid 
Schaeffer, Pam Newell, and James Luse 
for their guidance and design of an en-
tertaining night for all. 
 

On Thursday, December 21
st

, the ACES 
ECA community came together today to 
celebrate the accomplishments of 2023 
with a school assembly.  Students 
across all departments performed/
presented work from the fall semester. 
And our faculty performed/presented, 
too. Our hearts are full after this after-
noon’s gathering and we’re grateful to all 
who shared their talents. 

On January 2
nd

, our ACES ECA Theatre 
students were able to connect with many 
alumni, local and abroad,  who took time 
to share their experiences, post ECA. 
We are grateful to Theatre Dept. Chair, 
Ingrid Schaeffer, and our ECA Theatre 
faculty for making this   experience pos-
sible. And, we are so thankful to our 
many, MANY alumni who took time from 
their busy schedules to participate in this 
compelling panel    discussion as they 
shared upon the life experiences that 
exist beyond the walls of ECA. 
 

On January 3
rd

 New Channel 8 featured 
ACES ECA on CT Morning Buzz.  A 
special THANK YOU to Amelia Shaw ‘24 
& Dance Instructor, Nazorine Ulysse for 
their inspiring stories. LINK TO VIDEO 
 

On January 8
th

, ACES ECA was        
featured for a second time on News 
Channel 8’s Morning Buzz. ECA Princi-
pal, Kevin Buno, and ACES WIMS   
Magnet Coach and ECA parent, Ingrid 
Ellinger-Doviak, came together to talk 
about the power of the arts at their 
schools.  LINK TO VIDEO 
 

On January 9th, ACES ECA began their 
work with the IRIS- Integrated Refugee 
& Immigrant Services After School    
Program in New Haven. Students across 
our five disciplines developed engaging 
activities for elementary and middle 
school-aged students in an effort to   
increase connection through our univer-
sal arts language.  

A special THANK YOU to Theatre     
Instructors, Ingrid Schaeffer and Peter 
Loffredo for facilitating this work with our 
students and to our Assistant Principal, 
Amy Christman, for initiating this       
partnership with IRIS which will continue 
through the spring semester.  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

Creative Writing Reading in the ECA 
Arts Hall, 3rd Floor Theatre Studio & 
4th Floor West 
Wednesday, January 17

th
  

@ 2pm & 6:30pm 
 

A Night at the Improv in the  
Little Theatre 
Monday, January  22

nd
 @ 6:30 pm 

 

Winter Concert in the ECA Arts Hall 
Wednesday, January 24

th
 @ 6:30 pm 

 

Winter Concert  in the ECA Arts Hall 
Thursday, January 25

th
 @ 1:30 pm 

 

Visual Arts Quarter 2 Show at ECA 
Thursday, January 25

th
  from 5pm-7pm 

mailto:kbuno@aces.org
mailto:achristman@aces.org
mailto:jmassaro@aces.org
mailto:mguglielmino@aces.org
mailto:sharris@aces.org
mailto:ccotto@aces.org
mailto:mbanarfountain@aces.org
mailto:ischaeffer@aces.org
mailto:sfussiner@aces.org
mailto:jbresnick@aces.org
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=crKDDS5D_os
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https://www.wtnh.com/ctmorningbuzz/student-artists-grow-talents-at-aces-eca-with-experienced-faculty/?fbclid=IwAR2ecSeKveYwrzbFpOb_DtPepEv99TXTschCmSODL0_1iF-SOEOSt3xZk0I_aem_AbON8fnGiQqXxUGiitaBO26KFiyLk2w0zDulOl5Cji3C4OBQCBtcC9rbVUaIvOaBAeo
https://www.wtnh.com/ctmorningbuzz/learning-through-the-arts-aces-educational-center-for-the-arts-aces-wintergreen-interdistrict-magnet-school/


ACES/ECA DEPARTMENT HIGHLIGHTS 

Creative Writing 
In two weeks time, the Creative 
Writing department will again be 
making handmade books, under 
the direction of flash fiction 
teacher Margie Chardiet. This 
image features a selection of last 
year's books.  
 
 

Saul Fussiner, Department Chair 

 
Dance 
Click here to view our “Rough Edges” 2023 performance.  
 
Faculty Repertory Rehearsals: Following our Rough    
Edges performance, students auditioned for and have begun 
rehearsals for faculty repertory.  This year's faculty choreogra-
phers are Angharad Davies, Seny Camera, Mariane        
Banar-Fountain, Laura Manzella and Nazorine Paglia. 
 
National Honor Society for Dance Arts (NHSDA): Current 
ECA's honor society members have been meeting regularly to 
plan department events and workshops and later this month, 
hope to induct new members - ECA dance sophomores and 
juniors.  
 

Tours:  
Middle School Tours: This month, along with all ECA depart-
ments, dance seniors Ayla Yildiz and Alondra Perez have 
been representing the dance department in performance tours 
of area middle schools. They adapted work choreographed by 
ECA alumni Jia-Xin Rosenburg into a fantastic duet. 
 

IRIS Workshops: In February, members of the dance depart-
ment will participate in ECA's partnership with the Integrated 
Refugee and Immigrant Services (IRIS).  Seniors Sophia    
Perrone and Alondra Perez have been planning and will     
conduct a dance workshop during IRIS's after school program.  
 

Mariane Banar-Fountain, Department Chair 

 
Music 

We are proud of and grateful to our 
music students who participated in 
“Three Ways to Tell a Story,” a  
collaborative performance with our 
Creative Writing and Dance Depart-
ments. A special thank you to Music 
Instructor,  
Polina Nazaykinskaya.  We also 
congratulate our music students 
who took the time to prepare and 
perform for our December 21st  
assembly.  Finally, congratulations 
to our music students who have 
assisted and performed for our ECA 
recruitment field trips.  Since the 
start of the year, they have been 
busy visiting many middle school 
visits to generate interest in        
applying to ECA.  BRAVI! 
 
We also congratulate the following 
students, listed below, who have 
been accepted to the Tri-M Music 
Honor Society .  We will honor all 

students in the chapter at our January concert and we will  
officially induct students during our daytime recital on March 
6th.  

MUSIC (cont.) 
 
Matiya Kouassi  Claudia Persinger 
June Lanpher   Benadette Sheehan 
William O'Shea   Amelia Tamborra-Walton 
Wynter Parsons  Jason Thomas 
 
Our students have been active in preparing for the Music    
Department’s Winter Concerts which are scheduled for 
Wednesday, January 24 (6:30 pm) and Thursday, January 25 
(1:30 pm) in the ECA Arts Hall.   
We hope you can join us for this performance. 
 

Amy Christman & Kevin Buno, Co-Chairs 

Theatre 
The Theatre Department has been very busy since coming 
back from our winter break.  Students returned prepared to 
audition for second semester projects.  On January 2, we  
hosted our “Alumni Day” with over forty alumni attending from 
across the states and globe!  On January 4, we began touring 
with our ECA showcase to area middle schools and librar-
ies.  Students on tour perform and share work from all five  
departments.  On Monday, January 22 at 6:30 PM our seniors 
will perform our annual “A Night at the Improv” performance 
which is a fundraiser for the Theatre Department.   
Tickets are $10.00.  ECA students are free!  
 

Ingrid Schaeffer, Department Chair 

 
Visual Arts 
Please mark your calendars! 
Our 2nd Quarter Student Exhibition will be on January 
25th from 5-7pm. All students are expected to attend their 
quarterly opening receptions. Families and friends are also 
invited and encouraged to attend this celebration of all our  
students' hard work!  
 

Johanna (Hanni) Bresnick, Department Chair 
 
 
__________________________________________________ 
 
*FROM THE SCHOOL NURSE* 
Covid is on the up and rising, along with other respiratory   
illnesses. If you have any symptoms including sore throat, 
headache, fever, cough, please test and don’t come to school 
if positive. 
 
 
Finally, scroll down to view attachments that come from the  
Office of ACES Family and Community Engagement  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DR8yRbLerho


PACE  
Parents for Arts-Centered Education 
 

ACES ECA PACE (Parents for Arts-Centered Education) held its third hybrid meeting on Wednesday, December 13th.   

Our families meet with administrators to continue conversations on their vision for the school and opportunities to support our  
students in their artistic endeavors. Please consider joining this wonderful organization which provides immense support to the 
ongoing needs of our school.  PACE is in the process of organizing sub-committees to help support the school’s forthcoming   
endeavors.  To indicate your interest in PACE and to join the mailing list, we invite all ECA families to complete this short form.  

The officers of PACE for the 23-24 school year are: 

 Sara Armstrong, president (parent of ECA visual arts student ‘24 & theatre alumnus ‘21) 

 Kitty Clemens, vice president (parent of ECA music student ‘25) 

 Nick Perrone, secretary (parent of ECA dance student ‘24)  

 Lisa Leamon, treasurer (parent of ECA creative writing student '25 & theatre alumna '23) 
 
UPCOMING MEETING DATES: 

 Wed., Jan. 17 at 6:30PM 

 Wed., Feb 21 at 6:30PM 

 Wed., Mar 20 at 6:30PM 

 Wed., April 24 at 6:30PM 

 Wed., May 15 at 6:30PM 
 
All meetings will be HYBRID, meeting in person at ECA with online access as well.  There will also be an ECA administrator at 
each meeting to report to the ECA family community about current happenings.  PACE relies upon the involvement of our many 
families to support these and future events.  To learn more about the organization and becoming involved, please email PACE at 
pace.eca@gmail.com. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScbLwNd5C7RyhGCPnHjOucz_d7UA0-KYjG4s6QNaavoAoB3bg/viewform





